
 

 

 

 

 

ONLINE COMPREHENSIVE 

Child Count Reporting Webinar for Special Education Directors 

September 6, 11:30am-1:30pm: Register here. 

September 8, 9:00-11:00am: Register here. 

September 8, 1:00-3:00pm: Register here. 

Attendance at this webinar counts toward the training bonus on the 2023 determination. Can’t 
attend any webinar? A session will be recorded and posted to the OSDE Special Education Child 

Count Collection website to view at your convenience after September 8. 
 

The validation process is changing this year, so this training is essential.  
Content includes a review of critical information about child count reporting for special 

education and updates on a few related topics.  

 

IN-PERSON? 

No in-person training will occur this fall.  

 

OPEN DOOR ASSISTANCE 

“Open door” sessions for specialized, individualized child count assistance will be held in-person 
this year. This is not a training opportunity. 

September 23, 10:00am to 2:30pm 

September 26, 9:30am to 2:30pm 

Registration will open in a few weeks. 

 

QUESTIONS?  

Call 405-521-3551 and ask for a member of the data team, or email any of us for assistance. 

ginger.elliott-teague@sde.ok.gov 

travis.thompson@sde.ok.gov 

melissa.vines@sde.ok.gov 
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https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMkd-6uqjwoGdA4yC3NDF6kz27TefCa5PRH
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